
Look Out For This 
Stolen Purple Handcycle 

 

 
 
Thieves stole my wife's custom-built purple “Top End Force” 
handcycle out of our condo building garage in the Albany Park 
neighborhood, Chicago, on Friday, September 16, 2011. She has a 
disability, uses a wheelchair and almost no other people will be 
able to use her cycle without modifications, because there is no 
place to put your legs (they must have thought it was a recumbent 
bike.) Since it will stand out on the used bike market, I'm hoping that 
they just leave it somewhere instead of selling it for scrap metal. 
 
If you see this handcycle, please call Kevin at 1.773.368.7313 

or e-mail kevinirvineefe@yahoo.com 


